
NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF LOMIRA 

WASTEWATER FACILITIES PLAN & SEWER RATES 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, August 14 the Village of Lomira Board 

approved the proposed wastewater treatment facility upgrade project plan and 56% sewer 

rate increase. The rate increase affects the sewer portion of utility bill only. The Village 

will utilize the State of WI Environmental Improvement Fund loan programs in an 

amount not to exceed $5.3 million for the necessary improvements, of which the Village 

is eligible for up to 30% principal forgiveness. 

 

The sewer rate will be effective on the fourth quarter utility bill. 

 

The Village of Lomira held a public hearing at the Municipal Complex, 425 Water Street, 

Lomira on January 9, 2019 and April 10, 2019 to discuss a Wastewater Facilities Plan 

and sewer rate increase. 

 

The Wastewater Facilities Plan addresses the long term wastewater treatment needs in the 

Village of Lomira as required by the WI DNR.  The public hearings included a discussion 

of the wastewater facilities planning process, the recommended improvements, and the 

anticipated financial impact to the community of those improvements. At the public 

hearing, questions regarding the Wastewater Facilities Plan and sewer rates were 

addressed and public comments were accepted for consideration. 

 

Dated this 15
th

 day of August, 2019. 

 

Jenna Rhein, Village Clerk-Treasurer 


